
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 11:16 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Stephen  Kowalski

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am opposed to the elimination of the seasonal rate class by Hydro One. Most of the infrastructure is already in
place for power distribution to established seasonal residences. This will increase fees significantly with no increase
in service provided. This is a further disincentive for Manitobans to own property in Ontario who already  contribute
considerably to the local economy and the local tax base while not receiving local services (water, sewage).




